
Run For the Schools 2015 
 

Run for the Schools 5k run, 1 Mile Family 

Fun Walk, 100 Yard Dash and Snooze for the 

Schools Event is 

Saturday February 28, 2015 at 8:00 a.m. 

Knoxville Zoo/Chilhowee Park. 

 

Please join us and represent Bearden Middle 

School by registering for 2015 Run For The 

Schools 

 

See Coach Cofer for details.  

Entries are due on Friday, February 6
th
, 

2015 

 

Price is $10.00 Student 

$20.00 Teacher 

$20.00 Non-Student 

Please make checks payable to: “Run for the 

Schools” 

and turn in signed entry form and check to  

Coach Cofer 

 

$5.00 of each entry comes back to our 

school. 

Let’s show support for our school – GO BMS! 


